¢ e
" - Fr
“ o T8 e = = -
> 3 2

The Pet Network
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As Loghill Village and Fairway Pines continue to grow, so does our pet population. We
continue to encourage pet owners to be pet responsible and be aware of their surroundings at
all times. Should your pet get loose, please let us know as soon as possible, so that we can get
the word out.

Our pets are important to us and our mission is to let residents of Loghill and Fairway Pines be
aware of a lost or found pet in the area. By doing this, we’ve reunited many pets as members
keep an eye out for these animals.

Recently, it’s been pretty quiet in our neighborhoods with regards to missing pets or predators
such as coyotes ganging up on dogs. This is good news for all of us.

There have been recent complaints about residents walking their unleashed dogs on our trails.
Please remember that dogs should be leashed at all times so that everyone may enjoy our trails.

We thank you for your continued response and if you need to contact us, here’s our information:

Ted & Nancy Rector, 970-626-3186
L HVPetNetwork@agmail.com
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